
 

 
 

  The Village of Sherman’s              

2021 Climate Smart Comprehensive 

Plan is ready for review and        

comment.   The purpose of this 

Comprehensive Plan is to identify  

our community’s future vision,    

establish goals, and lay out a   

framework for future decision-

making and investment into our  

Village.                                                

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD 

MONDAY, MAY 24TH AT 6PM IN  

THE STANLEY HOSE FIRE  HALL. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

The Comprehension Plan is the 

$36,000 study, which includes the 

DEC Grant award of $18,000.  The 

study includes input from the Steer-

ing Committee, the survey from the 

Community Vision Workshop, and 

the research compiled by Barton 

and Loguidice.  The Village of     

Sherman’s Comprehensive Plan will 

be available to view on the website 

shermanny.org on May 17th.   
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EDMUND’S PARK             

COMMITTEE MEETING 

The descendants and family of 
George Edmund are invited to 

join the meeting to discuss the 
restoration and future plans for 

George Edmund’s Memorial 
Park.  The Village wishes to 
thank Harold Wake and the 

Wake Family Charitable       
Foundation for the $15,000     

donation to the park. 

The Edmund’s Park Committee 

will be meeting on Thursday, 

April 29th at 10am at Edmund’s 

Park, weather permitting. If the 

weather is not agreeable, the 

meeting will be held in the     

Village Office at 111 Mill Street. 

 

 

THERE’S NO LIMIT TO THE 

AMOUNT OF GOOD YOU CAN DO 

IF YOU DON’T CARE WHO GETS 

THE CREDIT 
 

- RONALD REAGAN 

 

MEMORIAL DAY BOWS 

It’s that time of the year...  The 

Stanley Hose Ladies Auxiliary are 

selling Memorial Day bows!   

Find a form hanging in the         

Sherman Post Office or message 

the Auxiliary on Facebook at SHLA.  



 

    VILLAGE OF SHERMAN   
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    Mayor                                      
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    Department of Public Works  Superintendent    
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    Jay Irwin                                         581-3397 

 

OUR 

VILLAGE BEAUTIFICATION  

Thank you to the Village Beautification/

Tree Committee and all our volunteers for 

their efforts over the last year.  To-date we 

have planted 100 trees in the Village.   

We want to extend a special thanks to all 

those who donated trees, assisting in the 

success of this project.  

We are planning to plant again in the fall, 

so get your order forms from the Village 

Office or the website at 

shermanny.org 

Starting this    

summer 2021,   

the Village of   

Sherman will       

be completing the  

final phase of the 

 

Drinking Water Improvement Project. This 
project will include major renovation of 
the water pumps and buildings that    
supply the reservoir from the lower      
aquifer, the installation of water mains on 
Route 76 (Kipp, Franklin, Osborne), direct 
drilling, connecting water lines on West 
Main Street, and in some areas (Kipp) 
there will be much needed new sidewalks 
installed.   

In March the Village was awarded the NY 
Main Street - Technical Assistance grant 
in the amount of $20,000 from the NY 
Office of Community Renewal. This award 
will help prepare building condition    
surveys and help Main Street businesses 
seek rehabilitation as well as improve-
ment grant opportunities. 

 

Earlier this year the Village of Sherman 
said goodbye to a longtime member, Mr. 
Russell Babcock who served the Village 
for over 30 years.  As the clerk-treasurer 
he was instrumental in much of what  
supported the village residents and   
businesses from 1963 to 1993 including 
the construction of the Wastewater Treat-
ment Plant of 1979.   

 

Look for the  addition of     

Becky’s Bakery 
in early May adjacent  

to     

Arlene’s  Kitchen. Even 

though you will still have 

to contact Miss Laura’s 

Place for your decorated 

cake 

needs, Becky’s will carry 

a wide variety of fresh 

baked goods including 

bread, sweet rolls, pies, 

cookies, donuts, and 

other 

sweet treats. You may 

also call for special     

orders. Becky’s will also 

have a small gift shop          

featuring local        

artisans as well as  

having coffee to go.   


